
 
 
 
 
 
 
NAAP Statement on Visitation: 
 
The National Association of Activity Professionals recognizes the importance of social 
connections between family and friends. As we continue to physically distance our elders in the 
long-term care communities from any outside connections, we are seeing the effects of these 
actions on our elders. NAAP firmly believes in vital connections. We highly recommend and 
support family interactions. We encourage communities to determine the best and safe way to 
carry these out. These benefits can greatly increase overall quality of life. 


